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The season is now finished with finals completed and our greens being

“put to bed “for the winter. The green keepers are working hard to repair the
damage caused by the heatwave and will be looking to improve the playing surfaces
for 2023. You might spare a thought for all the hard work they have put in this year
and will be putting in over the winter.

Matches

The West Surrey B.A. match went ahead successfully. Andy Thompson reported that
both associations were able to field 5 rinks and a very competitive game ended with
a win for the A&D by 116 to 92 shots. It is intended therefore to continue with this
fixture next year with A&D as hosts.

In the new year we play the London Scottish B.A. indoors at Camberley IBC on
Sunday 12" March. Keep that date clear in your diary as Andy will be looking for
players then and we hope to put out a full 6 rinks.

Annual General Meeting

The AGM is Scheduled for Monday 7" November, 7.30pm at Cove BC.

A copy of the agenda for the meeting is attached with this newsletter.

You will notice we still need a nomination for Hon Secretary as | am standing down
next year so, anyone prepared to take on the position contact me and | will be
happy to explain the details of the work involved.

There is also a vacancy for a “Support Officer” if you are prepared to take on the

role of Hon Secretary it might be useful to come on the committee as support officer
to see how the committee works.

If we want the A&D to continue as an association, giving us the League and the
Competitions through the season then we must have volunteers to help with the
organisation. Please give a thought to helping if you can.

Each member club should send 2 delegates to the AGM to vote on any proposals put
forward. If you are not a delegate you might like to attend in any case and just
socialise with old friends — the bar will be open and we generally stay on for a chat
after the business is done.

| hope to see at least one delegate from each club at the AGM,

Regards

John Guerin e-mail: guerin.john63@gmail.com



